
To the Oregon Senate Committee on Workforce & Economic Development,  
 
As a small business owner in the state of Oregon I am concerned about the increase to our state 
minimum wage as proposed in SB 1532.  
We are in the manufacturing sector and compete on a global level. In order to keep our product 
competitive we have to be able to control our production costs. 
Please consider how detrimental this would be to all small business here in Oregon and the distinct 
possibility businesses like ours would no longer be able to produce our product in this state.  
 
Thank you, 
 

Belinda Marzi 

www.marzisnks.com 
Marzi Sink Factory 
2207 NE Spalding Ave 
Grants Pass, OR 97526 
541.474.5030 ph 
541.474.5034 fx 
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